
ITALY 2025 FLIGHT INFORMATION AND CONTACT

CONSOLIDATOR WEBFARES INC:
The group flight can only be booked through our Consolidator Webfares contact Klaus Biber. 
Please contact Klaus using the information below to secure the group option.
Please ensure you email names and dates of birth before calling with deposit payment AND inform 
Consolidated Webfares of your NCE tour group as they are working with multiple teams. 

E mail:  klaus@consolidatorwebfares.com 
Phone: 888.316.7514 x7

PASSPORTS:
You must have a current passport which is valid for at least 6 months after your return date. If 
your passport expires within 6 months of our return date you should immediately
look into securing a renewal as there is a current backlog on passports. If you are traveling on a 
non-U.S. passport you must check with the destination country to clarify if you require a special 
travel visa.

Group flight is with American Airlines

Departure from USA 
• Flight AA198 on April 13th JFK to Milan Malpensa airport departs 7.00pm arrives 9.05am on April 

14th  

Return to USA 
• Flight AA199 on April 21st from Milan Malpensa airport to JFK at 11.10am and arrives 2.10pm.  

We have secured an initial block of 50 seats on this flight for a total cost with taxes and fees of 
$1,050.00 per person which includes a checked bag. All seats are allocated on a first come, first 
served basis.  Please note the airlines reserve the right to change times of departure and return. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES
$100 deposit per person is due on registration by calling Consolidator Webfares 
August 1st 2024 - Book flight with Consolidator Webfares or risk losing group flight place. 
Dec 9th, 2024 - Names as on the passport, TSA information and full payment are due.
Feb 7th, 2025 – Any seats still held and not cancelled on or after this date will result in the full fare 
being due or a penalty of $1,050.00 per seat not released and not ticketed

FLIGHT DETAILS AND AIRLINE:

GROUP FLIGHT INFORMATION:

We will depart the JFK area on Sunday April 13th and return on Monday April 21st. 
All independent travelers are required to meet up with the group at their own expense and need to 
confirm travel details as soon as possible with the NCE team.  Players traveling alone will be 
required to travel with the NCE staff coaches and have a signed and notarized Travel Consent Form 
with copies of the passport picture of the person who completed the form.  All travelers may secure 
their own seats on the same flight the group is traveling on by contacting the airline directly.  This 
option is worth considering especially if the initial 50 seats have been confirmed.
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